St Andrew’s Eaton Church Hall Refurbishment

Active consideration is being given to the refurbishment of St Andrew’s
Hall.

The hall was built in the early 1960’s and consequently we plan a
considerable amount of work to bring it up to modern day, environmentally
friendly standards. Refurbishment will include, amongst other things, new
heating and lighting, better toilets, a commercial kitchen, internet and
inbuilt audio-visual facilities suitable for talks, showing films etc.

We hope to develop an easier, on-line, booking system and easier access to
the hall once booked.

'By improving the hall, we hope to make it an attractive, flexible, accessible,
multiuse space for a wide variety of different groups and activities

To this end the hall steering committee would appreciate everyone’s views
and input as to:

e What would you consider using the hall premises for?

e What would you like the hall to be able to accommodate for use by
the community?

e |Is there anything you feel needs to be taken into account in the
design of the interior space?

e If you haven’t used the hall before can you tell us why you haven't
chosen this venue as we need to address this

Please could you email your responses to
hallsteering@standrewseaton.org.uk by April 7" 2024

The church wants the hall to be a valuable asset for the whole community
so all views and ideas will be greatly appreciated and considered.

Thank you



